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Save the Date 
Monday 26 and Friday 30 September  
FUN RUN 
This is a whole school fundraising event. 
Friday 30 September- Last Day of term 
Monday 10 October – First Day back 
Please remember we start back at week 1. This means it is a 
Monday/Tuesday group half day Wednesday. 

      Reminders 

HATS 
Please make sure that children 
have their hats every day. Any 

children without hats are 
required to play in the shade on 

the verandah. 
 

PORTFOLIOS 
Please remember to return your portfolios from last 

term so that we can add more fantastic work to 
them. 

 
Library Borrowing 

The following days are when we visit the library: 
Mrs Crews – Monday 

Mrs Mini – Wednesday 
Ms Kaylene - Thursday 

 

Contributions  
Contributions are due and you can pay at the 
Front Office. Contributions for each term are 

$50 
 

NITS 
Please be vigilant in checking your child’s hair. A 
few notes have gone home lately. If you find any 

eggs or lice please let us know. 

PLAYGROUNDS 
The Preschool, Early Years and Primary Years playground is 
closed before school and immediately after dismissal time 
as it is not supervised directly by staff. We would be 
grateful if parents and carers remind their children that 
they are unable to use the equipment at these times for 
their personal safety. 

From the Preschool 
Thank you everyone for a fantastic term. It has 

been a pleasure to watch the children grow and  

change as we get ready for transition next year. 

It has started to get hot so we have gone back to having  

outside play in the morning. Water play will start next term so keep an eye 

out as notes will go home. 

Preschool have started on our KidsMatter Early Childhood journey. The 

primary school is a KidsMatter Primary school. KidsMatter is a mental health 

initiative that improves mental health, reduces mental health problems and 

achieves greater support for those children experiencing mental health 

difficulties and their families. It is about promoting good mental health for 

children from birth to school age. Check out the brochure sent home with 

your child for more information. Enjoy your holidays and remember it goes 

back to week 1 at the start of term 4 (see calendar). 

 
 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to: 
 

Jonah Boucher-Hope 25th September, 
Emma Price 2nd and Lilly Luchich 5th 

October 
 

 

     FUN RUN INFORMATION         

 Sponsorship packs go home end of week 7 and the start of 
week 8.      

 Register for online services and go in the running to win a 
tablet. 

 Come along and enjoy the morning on Monday 26 (MON/TUES 
group) and Friday 30 (THURS/FRI group) September 

 All money due back in the first week of next term. 

 Wait for your awesome prize to be delivered. 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to ask a staff 
member. 

How to contact us: 
 

Nicole Crews (Teacher in Charge), Fiona 
Miniter, Kaylene Anderson 

Email:  humptydoo.preschool@ntschools.net

Telephone:  (08) 89881290 

 

 

 

 

 


